Notice of Community Information Sessions

The Nunavut Impact Review Board will be hosting
Community Information Sessions in Rankin Inlet

to discuss NIRB’s ongoing Monitoring Program for the
Meliadine Gold Mine Project

July 29, 2024

Presentation at 7:00 pm

Katimavik Suites Conference Centre:

To update the community on monitoring of
Meliadine Gold Mine Project
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Come talk to NIRB staff, Simultaneous Inuktitut ° *
enjoy refreshments and interpretation will be N.ILP. B
hopefully win a door prize! provided NUNAVUMI AVATILIKIYIN KATIMAYIN
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